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To the members of the BORRC,
I have a few comments regarding the proposed changes to 261 CMR. 
After reading the proposed changes to 261 CMR, I was glad to see that the BORRC has not dictated what type of educational activity or program is acceptable in the process of fulfilling contact hour requirements. I have found internet courses much more valuable than attending costly conferences in my effort to maintain my knowledge and skills as a Respiratory Therapist.
A recent “Advisory on Continuing Education Requirements” from June 2017 from the MSRC, suggested that with the proposed changes to 261 CMR the board would require 15 contact hours be obtained from a seminar or workshop activity and that certain subjects were also required. 
I would be against the board dictating that part of the contact hours be obtained from attending a seminar/workshop or dictating required subjects. I feel that I know what form of continuing education and what subject I need to increase my effectiveness as a RT. This decision should be left to the individual therapist, not the board. 
Increasing the required contact hours from 15 to 30 seems a bit excessive because RN’s in Massachusetts are only required to obtain 15. 20 contact hours would be more reasonable and affordable for Massachusetts RT’s. 
                                                                                    
                                                                              Thank you,
                                                                               Tina Ducasse-Jablonski,R.R.T.
                                                                               
